
On Monday, April 30, we will begin locking most of our exterior doors from the 

outside to prepare for the installation of a system that will keep our doors locked for 

the majority of the day. The system will include buzzers for students and parents and 

swipe cards for teachers like they have in elementary schools. To help support 

students as we transition to this new system, we have increased transition times by 

one minute for all class transitions except for the one from lunch to period 4. We will 

borrow the three minutes from the existing lunch schedule to avoid decreasing 

instructional time. The slightly altered bell schedules are posted on the website. We 

will monitor these changes and adjust as needed. 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/5811

